
Miss Wimperis says....

What a fantastic, festive, fun-filled week we have had

in school. As always, the children have made us

incredibly proud with their achievements. In

particular this week; every class with their

contributions to the fantastic finish event, the EYFS

children when performing their nativity and the choir

singing in Tesco. We hope that everybody has a

relaxing break and we look forward to all the

successes of the Spring Term.

#believeacheivesucceed
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#everydaycounts



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 

What's been happening this week?
Well done to our superb singing club who sang in
Tesco and Neville House Residential Home. Mrs
Brocklehurst went above and beyond to create

backing music to Sophia’s own lyrics. The children
sang Sophia’s song and everybody thought it was

amazing! Well done Sophia! 


